Supervisor/Mayor Dionisio and Members of the Town Board:

I am respectfully requesting approval for FF Mike Pellegrino, FF Frank Forgione, and FF Jerry Barbagaillo,
and FF Steve Vanderhoef to attend the NYS Association of Fire Chiefs training regarding Hoarder Fires.
The training will take place at the Syracuse Regional Fire Training Center in Syracuse, NY on Thursday
June 16™, 2022. Cost not to exceed $245.00 per FF at a total cost not to exceed 980 00 and funding is
available in the training account# 010-3410-100-0415.

Respectfully,
P

Chief Michael Pellegrino

West Harrison Fire Department



